

133 Molesworth St P.O. Box 5013 Wellington 6145 New Zealand Phone (04) 496 2000 Fax (04) 496 2340

Ref. No _____

4 June 2013

Dr S Wiles Email fy1-request-843-941f00eb@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Dr Wiles

Ref: H201301656

Thank you again for your email of 24 May 2013, refining the scope of your original request for official information received by the Ministry of Health on 1 May 2013.

The Ministry has now reviewed the scope of your refined request and has decided to extend the period for responding to it until 27 June 2013. This extension is made because further time is needed to consult on the response (as permitted by section 15A of the Official Information Act 1982).

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision to extend the time limit for responding to your request.

Yours sincerely

Barbara Phillips

Deputy Director-General

Corporate Services